
​
Starting in September 2025, Alberta Education is requiring that all school divisions including 
Chinook’s Edge School Division notify parents about instruction related to subject matter 
dealing primarily or explicitly with gender identity, sexual orientation or human sexuality.  
PCSS will provide you with a form appropriate to your child’s grade level. This notification 
provides parents with the option to ‘opt in’ their child for instruction related to the subject 
matter.  
Please visit the Chinook’s Edge website, here, to see the grade level and curricular topics that 
require you to “opt in”. 

https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/teaching-sensitive-topics

